
Negative earth vehicle / Fahrzeuge mit Minus an Masse

1.	 Disconnect +ve battery terminal, 
drain the water system and remove 
the top and bottom hoses from the 
radiator, remove the four radiator 
mounting bolts and lift the radiator 
out of the car.

2.	Push the 2 flush mounts (4) (FM225) 
through the left and right mounting 
lugs on the cooling fan (3) and lay it 
down on the bench, next slide the 
4 plastic spacers (5) onto the flush 
mounts followed by the fan brackets 
(2) (orientated so the bracket with 
the sloped ends is at the bottom), 
washers (6) and nuts (7) (Fig.2)

3.	Lay the assembly over the radiator 
and slide in position lining up the 
bolt holes. Holding both the radia-
tor and brackets together (an extra 
pair of hand may be required) gently 
lower the assembly into position in 
the car and fasten using your original 
radiator mounting bolts.

4.	Position the fan controller in a sui-
table place in the bottom hose, refill 
the water system and follow Elec-
tronic Fan Controller instructions for 
information on wiring and setup.

Fitting instructions for electric fans  
Part no. 496180
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